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You become afraid to tell 
them that you are gay: 

Health service utilization by 
men who have sex with men 
in South African cities.







HEALTH CARE PROVISION
PRE-COURSE EVALUATION
AND QUESTIONNAIRE

Before using this manual or participating in a 
related training programme, please complete 
the following questions.



C4 Have you ever received sensitisation 
training for Men
who have sex with Men MSM) before?

C8 In the past 3 months, have you provided 
health services to
any Male clients who disclosed having sex with 
other men?

C15 Have you ever provided a client with 
counselling or
information on anal sex?

C16 Have you ever provided a client with 
water+based lubricants for anal sex?
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